
Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 11 Mastery Conference School Trip

On Thursday 11th January we are excited to be running our Yr 11 Mastery Conference. This will be an
opportunity for our Yr 11 students to consolidate their learning and have dedicated time with their EBAAC,
Maths and English teachers in preparation for the mock exams at the end of January.

We will be running the day at Kemnal Technology College and The Atkins Conference Centre (both are at
the same location) . The day will begin at 9:20 am and will finish at 2:20 pm. Students are to make their
own transport arrangements to and from the event. They will be registered there.

Please complete the google form HERE to confirm your child can attend by Monday 8th January 2024
@ 3pm to confirm that you have given them permission to travel independently and confirm any dietary
requirements as lunch will be provided.

The address for Kemnal Technology College and The Atkins Centre is Sevenoaks Way, Orpington,
Sidcup DA14 5AA. Students will enter through the main gate at Sevenoaks Way where staff will meet them
and direct them to the Conference Centre.

Please note that students can be removed from the trip and will be brought back to school if there are any
behavioural concerns. Likewise in the weeks leading up to the trip we will be setting students targets for their
attendance, punctuality and behaviour in school- if students fail to meet their targets, they will not attend the
trip.

Assessment Map and Mock Exam Timetable

To further support students with their revision and preparation for their mocks please find here the assessment
map containing the individual subject information and please find here the mock exam timetable for February.

Wellbeing

We appreciate that an exam period can be a time that students experience pressure and can find stressful.
During form time we will be looking at wellbeing strategies to manage stress using the strategies detailed in
this document here. Please do also have a look and discuss it at home as well.

If you have any questions please do email me rachel.dixon@cleevepark-tkat.org

Yours faithfully

Mrs Dixon
Assistant Headteacher

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1SaMxUn90EwVvpSL2TEd3imw4C9sZ_3vQsnhUKTixafo/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bC8HqBrT__kHNVsiD_DLm2I8yMoaeMIio3nOixJt3xI/edit#gid=1465487670
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1m2KyYQohjO3zxCgOgSIbSmT5-6SMf-xCkqfq0WUFFTM/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ExRi_PfkJNIWdDdxFqIGNziQohXR2FPqhzNls5SnJyg/edit?mode=html
mailto:rachel.dixon@cleevepark-tkat.org

